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Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 

Director, Legal Services 

Phone: 603-724-2135 

Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

January 5, 2023 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Daniel Goldner, Chair 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

  

Re: Docket No. DE 19-197; Electric and Natural Gas Utilities 

 Development of a Statewide, Multi-use Online Energy Data Platform  

 

Dear Chair Goldner: 

In Order No. 26,589 (March 2, 2022), which approved the Settlement Agreement in the above docket, 

the Commission stated the following at page 16: 

The Commission requires the parties to submit the RFP for the consultant to 

assist with the RFP process for the integration of the utility back-end and utility 

API to the Commission for review and approval prior to issuance. 

On behalf of Governance Council, and in compliance with the above directive, attached please find the 

RFP for the consultant to assist with the RFP process.  The attached file includes the RFP and the 

associated documents that will be provided to potential bidders.  

The Governance Council respectfully asks the Commission to complete its review and approval within 

two weeks “so as not to delay the development process,” as recognized in the Order Following Status 

Conference, Order 26,701 at 6 (Oct. 11, 2022).   Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 

Attachment 

Cc: Service List 


